
      Postponement Announcement  

      Bakery China 2020 

 

 

 

Dear exhibitors, visitors, and partners, 

 

In view of the global spread of COVID-19 (coronavirus) and after close 

communication with exhibitors and partners, we will postpone Bakery China 

2020 (originally scheduled on May 6-9, 2020 at Shanghai New International 

Expo Centre) to July 21-24, 2020 at National Exhibition and Convention Center 

(Shanghai).  

 

To ensure the health and safety of exhibitors and visitors must be our priority. 

Given the further analysis of the current situation and precautionary 

restrictions causing travel challenging to our overseas exhibitors and buyers, 

we must reconsider our plans and decided to postpone Bakery China 2020 to 

July 21-24 at NECC, Shanghai. We are appreciated to have your kind 

understanding and support to Bakery China.  

 

Currently all of us are in position of the preparation and promotion of Bakery 

China 2020 adapted to the new date and venue. We will work closely with all 

partners and all our exhibitors and visitors to present another successful 

Bakery China. 

 

Bakery China will always be your solid business partner and we expect to meet 

you on July 21-24 at NECC, Shanghai. 

 

For more information please visit our website www.bakerychina.com and our 

social media accounts. 
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